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21 November 2016 

Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD16/00886/02 (A15179427) 
DP&E Ref: SSD 7745 

Brendon Roberts 
Team Leader — Key Site Assessment 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Alexander Scott 

Dear Mr Roberts 

NEW SOUTH WALES RUGBY LEAGUE CENTRE OF EXCELLENCE 
SITE 18— SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK (SSD 7745) 
NOTICE OF EXHIBITION 

Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) letter dated 24 
October 2016, regarding the abovementioned application which was referred to Roads and 
Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and no objection is raised on the 
proposal. 

It is recommended that the proposed vehicular access point and through site link road should be in 
accordance with Sydney Olympic Park Master Plan 2030 - 2016 Review (Figure 5.16 - Central 
Sports Precinct Land Uses Plan and Figure 5.18- Central Sports Precinct Building Zones and 
Setback Plan) to the satisfaction of Sydney Olympic Park Authority. 

Any inquiries in relation to this development application can be directed to Hans PiIly Mootanah on 
8849 2076 or development.sydneyrms.nsw.qov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

,ct  
Rachel Nicholson 
A/Senior Land Use Planner 
Network Sydney 

Roads and Maritime Services 

27-31 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2150 I www.rms.nsw.gov.au  113 22 13 


	Page 1

